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4th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and you are staying safe at home following the 
government guidelines.  As the weeks go by, we understand that it can get harder to 
motivate your child/ children with the work and activities that we are setting for them to do. 
Remember we are here to support either via Teams, Class Dojo or email and we can phone 
to speak to you if you would like to talk anything through. The Teachers are continuing to 
set tasks for the children to do and we have been impressed by the work that has been 
completed and the range of activities you are doing at home. Please continue to keep in 
touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
It feels very strange at school; it is very quiet! We miss the buzz of the classrooms and the 
children and staff busy with their learning. But we recognise the importance of what we are 
all being asked to do to help stop the spread of the virus.  Whilst we remain open only for 
the children of critical keyworkers and vulnerable children, we do not know when we will 
open our doors again for the rest of the children. Please be reassured that as soon as we 
have any information regarding this we will be in touch with our plans. 
 
The Government have updated their guidance related to school closures and this includes 
information about the May Day holiday, admissions information as well as further guidance 
for parents about how you can support your child with home learning. This guidance can be 
found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-
for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers 
 
We will ensure that this link is on our website where we continue to add other resources 
and information to support you during this time. 
 
Stay safe everyone.  
 
 

Mrs S Bishop 

Headteacher 
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